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Water Treatment Facility 

2281 Manitowoc Rd. 
Menasha, WI 54952 

920-997-4200 tel. 
920-997-3240 fax  

 

To: Utilities Committee Chairperson Vered Meltzer and Members of the Utilities 

Committee 

 

From: Chris Shaw, Utilities Director 

 

cc: Kelli Rindt, Enterprise Fund Accounting Manager 

 

Date: January 28, 2020 

 

Re: Informational Item: Change Order #3 to Classic Coatings Company contract 

as part of the Lindbergh Standpipe Recoat Project totaling $(7,600) resulting in 

a decrease in contract cost from $693,850 to $687,795 
 

 

The Common Council approved a contract for the Lindbergh Standpipe to be media blasted 

and recoated. Other project elements included storm sewer and electrical upgrades. The 

project was awarded to Classic Coatings at a contract cost of $693,850. Prior change orders 

have resulted in an increase of $1,545. Change Order #3 will result in deducts totaling $7,600. 

These deducts were for allowances to metal repair and site restoration. There is also a cost to 

defer engineering oversight costs from the City and onto the contractor.  This was the result of 

an extension to the project engineer’s work to ensure project specifications were adhered to.    

 

Project substantial completion will be reached on January 31, 2020.  Project final completion 

will occur on February 29, 2020.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the project or change orders please contact Chris Shaw at 

832-2362. 

 


